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COQUITLAM CIVIC WORKERS

Hello all,

The Union has not seen any policy regarding vaccine
mandates. Once we have been provided with this policy
it will go through our lawyer and CUPE National for
validity.

At this point, we encourage members to view the FAQs
supplied by the City with regards to vaccine mandates. If
the FAQs do not answer your questions, please contact
the Humanﬁesource's Department.
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